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                                                                                                                                      24th June 2022  

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We will start this week’s letter by informing you of our ‘Word of the Week’ and ‘Golden 

Expectation of the Week’ which were ‘Growth’ & ‘Always be in control of your own behaviour’.  

The week started with 6M visiting IntoUniversity as part of our Y6 to Y7 transition programme. The 

other Y6 classes followed suit on Tuesday and Wednesday. Our Y6’s now look forward to the borough’s 

transition day on Thursday 7th July. However, there will be further work done in-house in collaboration 

with local secondary schools to facilitate a smooth transition for our pupils onto the next stage of their 

education. 

 

On Monday, our second week of Yoga lessons (for Reception to Y6) continued. It would be good to 

have your feedback based on conversations with your children regarding the yoga lessons via email to 

admin@daubneey.hackney.sch.uk  We echo our gratitude from last week to our PCTA and Mrs Annand 

for sourcing qualified yoga instructors to provide this provision to our Daubeney pupils – thank you!  

I would like to echo from last week also that there is a cost associated, so please make a £15 payment to 

your child’s scopay account for this. We now reiterate our previous plea to those who would like to see 

this provision continue to make a ‘donation’ via the link below to generate the funds to maintain this into 

the next academic year. https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/yogaclub?utm_term=xpN4kVajv  

 

On Wednesday, Miss Smith and her Junior Art Team went to visit Hackney Town Hall to celebrate 

Windrush Day. They were the first group of pupils to have their photo taken with the new sculptures 

created by artist, Thomas J. Price. They also got to meet him and ask him some questions! He was very 
inspiring. 

 

Mr Warren sent out a letter on Wednesday informing you of a great development for the Blossom 

Federation. This is also a wonderful opportunity for Ms Lucey’s professional development. The great 

news for us at Daubeney, is that although we may not be working with Ms Lucey on a daily basis her 

knowledge, expertise and passion are still retained within the federation. Well done Ms Lucey and we all 

wish you the very best!  We’ll be more emotional in the last letter of the year  

https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/viewer/567  

 

As mentioned last week, this year, Pride is celebrating 50 years and the Pride of Daubeney team are 

hosting two events this June.  Last week, the Pride of Daubeney hosted an extremely successful cake sale, 

which raised over £150. Thank you to everyone for supporting us. We will be using the money raised to 

buy more inclusive books for the school. Today, the school has found itself a whole lot more colourful 

than the average Friday with all the children coming in wearing their brightest colours to celebrate Pride. 

There will be a celebration in the playground at the end of the day, all are welcome! 
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And for those of you who have nothing planned for this weekend, we’ll be holding a Free Saturday Fun 

Day tomorrow (25.6.22) from 11am to 3pm. There will be a range of sporting and fun activities on the 

day. 

 

Finally, to reiterate what was said previously, with lots of events including the one’s identified above and 

below. We strongly encourage you to check the News and Letters section of our website on a regular 

basis https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/news and our calendar to stay abreast of the upcoming events 

for the remainder of the term https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/about-us/calendar  

 

 

Enjoy a great weekend and we hope to see you at the SATURDAY FUN DAY! 

                                                         

                                                           
 

Mr Gregory Logan                                                                                                 Robin Warren                                                                                    

Head of School                                                                                                      Executive Head Teacher                                                                                           

Twitter: @OneMrLogan1                    Twitter: @BlossomExecH 
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